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FLASHNEWS
OUR NEW WEBSITE IS HERE!

DATE OF ISSUE: JANUARY 2020

Dear Partner,

We are pleased to announce the launch of our new website www.cardifluxvie.com. 

With a brand new dynamic layout, it represents the logical next step in our company’s digital development. Now fully mobile 

and tablet compatible, it has been designed to make browsing easier and to deliver an enhanced client experience. 

It provides information about our company, business lines and solutions, together with all the latest company news and 

updates on our CSR commitment. As before, you can still access e-Club, the personal and secure site reserved exclusively for 

Cardif Lux Vie’s clients and partners. 

Our new Downloads section contains the Key and Specific Information Documents required under the EU PRIIPs Regulation, as 

well as FATCA and CRS self-certification. 

In the Partners section, you will find all the FlashNews we regularly send to you. 

The website is designed to be user-friendly and will make it easier for you to contact the company. We hope you like this new 

way of communicating with us, and that you enjoy exploring the website.

This document has been drawn up based on legislative and regulatory provisions and case law drafted or published at the date of writing. Consequently, this document may in no case be 
understood to constitute any kind of legal, financial or tax advice given to the reader, or a solicitation to buy or sell a financial or insurance product. This document is provided for information 
purposes only and the author may consequently not be held liable. The information provided is in no case intended to replace the reader’s own knowledge and competence, and readers 
are strongly advised to seek qualified independent professional advice.


